
From: Julie Ault
To: Murillo, Jaime; Planning Commissioners; Dept - City Council
Cc: Leslie Vandale
Subject: Newport Crossings
Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 2:09:39 PM
Attachments: Newport Crossings Letter to City 120518.pdf

Jaime, Planning Commissioners, and City Council members:

Olen Properties re-submits this letter to Planning Commission for its consideration for tomorrow’s
public hearing on Newport Crossings.  We would like to reiterate that we appreciated the Newport
Crossings team’s collaborative approach, which not only addressed our concerns, but also respected
our property rights throughout the process.  We are pleased to remain supportive of this mixed use
project.

Sincerely,

Julie A. Ault
General Counsel
Seven Corporate Plaza
Newport Beach, CA 92660
949-719-7212
949-719-7210 (fax)
jault@olenproperties.com
www.olenproperties.com
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